
REDUCED POWER NOTIFICATION   

   

  

DTV America Corporation (“Licensee”) submits this reduced power notification for a Low Power 

television station.   

   

Public Interest Benefits.  The station’s transmitter is unable to make full power and is currently 

running at 23% power. The station began reduced power operations on October 30, 2020. The 

transmitter has a defective amplifier and a replacement part has been ordered from the 

manufacturer. Once the replacement part is received and installed, the station will return to full 

power operations. Grant of Licensee’s reduced power notification promotes the public interest.  

The reduced power grant will allow KPKN-LD to continue to provide free over-the-air 

programming to the community and the surrounding area.   

    

Conclusion.  Licensee respectively requests that the Commission grant this Reduced Power 

Notification for KPKN-LD.    

   

 


